From: susannah dale <susannah.dale@gmail.com>

To: "peter.mcmanus@planning.nsw.gov.au" <peter.mcmanus@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 11/13/2013 4:26 am

Subject: Abercrombie Street proposed student accommodation

Dear Mr McManus

this is not meeting the deadline for comments on this proposal which was 11 November. However I hope you don't mind if I just say I was very concerned when I saw the pictures of the development. They look like square cubes and are sympathetic to the adjacent University and residential structures. I also believe the height and scale are not appropriate. I think they should be redesigned. It is not hard to build large structures which have elements of neighbouring buildings and fit into the landscape.

thank you

regards Susannah Dale. 17 Calder Rd Darlington 0410288893

Sent from my iPhone